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Dear Martti Makinen,
you are receiving this email because you have previously acted as a reviewer
for the annual DH conference. 

I am writing to ascertain your interest in acting again as a reviewer for DH
2016. By refereeing, you'll help improve the quality of the conference by
selecting the best papers and suggesting potential improvements to their
authors.  You may also find it useful to read of new work in sub-disciplines
that interest you, especially as the work reported on will typically be quite
new!  Finally, you'll help us all get bring our still young field to a better
level of common understanding. 

Please consider devoting a few hours of your time to refereeing for DH 2016.
The minimum number of reviews has been raised to six - yes, reviewing takes up
your valuable time! Nevertheless, we would encourage you to opt for higher
numbers. Reading a larger number of abstracts usually makes it easier to
evaluate the individual one; and as a side effect usually improves the quality
of the reviews. 

If you are NOT interested in reviewing for 2016 could you please reply to this
email before the close of business Friday October 31st. If you do not respond
to this email then we will take it as an indication that you are prepared to
continue as a reviewer.

If you are willing to continue being a reviewer for DH 2016 then please visit
ConfTool (https://www.conftool.pro/dh2016/) and ensure your details are up to
date. In particular check that you have selected your Priority Topics,
indicated your maximum number of reviews and confirmed the Reviewer
Confidentiality Agreement. Please also make sure to select in the list of
topics the languages in which you can read reviews.

Digital Humanities 2016 conference will take place in Kraków, Poland; this is
only the second time (after Debrecen 1998) that the conference comes to
Central/Eastern Europe. The region’s rich past and its recent rapid growth
has inspired the conference theme, ‘Digital Identities: the Past and the
Future’.

We look forward to your continued involvement in DH 2016!

Kind regards,
Manfred Thaller (Program Committee Chair)
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